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RECOMMENDATION 
 
Council acknowledge and receive the petition opposing the Leash Free dog area in Goldsborough 
Drive Reserve Officer. 
 
 
 
Attachments 
Nil. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
A petition with 26 signatures has been received from residents surrounding the Goldsborough Drive 
Reserve Officer, opposing the proposed Goldsborough Drive Reserve leash free dog area. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
A petition has been received from Officer residents the prayer of the petition states: 
 
"Petition of residents who opposed the proposed dog park for Toddington Avenue, Officer". 
The petition has 26 signatures collected from residents surrounding the reserve known as 
Goldsborough Drive Reserve Officer. 
 
It has been received in response to a public consultation which commenced in February 2019 to 
ascertain the local community response to a proposed leash free dog area which had been 
proposed for the reserve. 
 
 
POLICY IMPLICATIONS 
 
The petition will be considered as part of the proposed leash free dog area implementation 
program. 
 
 
RELEVANCE TO COUNCIL PLAN 
 
5.1.2 Enhance the community's confidence in Council's community engagement. 
 
CONSULTATION/COMMUNICATION 
 
The petition will be considered as part of the wider public consultation process for the proposed 
leash free dog area within Goldsborough Drive Reserve, Officer. 
 
Feedback has been received via a range of medium: 
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• Discussion tent on site 
• Face to face communication with council Officers. 
• Telephone communication. 
• Email correspondence 
• Social media poll. 
 
 

FINANCIAL AND RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS 
 
Nil. 
 

CONCLUSION 
 
A recommendation will come to Council in June 2019 regarding the proposed leash free dog area 
within Goldsborough Drive Reserve, Officer. 
 


